Glossopdale Harriers
Minutes of Committee Meeting 
Monday 27 September 2010, 8.30pm in the Wheatsheaf

Present: 

John Hewitt (Chairman), Becky Thompson (Hon Secretary), Phil Swan (Hon Treasurer),  Julien Minshull (Club Captain), Alison Holt (Ladies Captain), Charlie Eaton (Championship Co-ordinator & Web Officer)

Apologies for absence: none received

1. Bank Signatories

	Noted:
	The current signatories on the Glossopdale Harriers (GDH) NatWest Bank account were Bill Buckley, Rob Poole and Nev McGraw.  Both Bill and Rob had indicated that they no longer wished to continue as signatories; Nev was happy to continue for the moment.

The Bank required completion of a number of forms and submission of specific documentation confirming the removal/addition of signatories, plus the presentation of relevant ID for any new signatories.



	Resolved:
	That the following members of the Committee will replace the existing signatories on the Club Bank Account:

Phil Swan (Hon Treasurer)

(proposed by John Hewitt, seconded by Becky Thompson);

Charlie Eaton (Championship Co-ordinator & Website Officer)

(proposed by John Hewitt, seconded by Becky Thompson); and

Julien Minshull (Club Captain)

(proposed by Alison Holt, seconded by Becky Thompson)

It was also resolved that the maximum value of any single cheque will be £300 and all cheques will require two authorised signatures.



	Agreed:
	That Bill and Rob will be replaced by Phil and Charlie, as soon as possible.  Julien will replace Nev McGraw but as the forms provided by the Bank only had sufficient space for two signatories, this will happen in due course.

The relevant forms were duly completed and will be presented to the Bank, along with the required documentation without delay.



	Noted:
	On behalf of the Club, John Hewitt thanked Bill, Rob and Nev for their many years of service in this role.


2. Insurance

	Agreed:
	Becky to check, as a matter of urgency, the renewal of the public liability insurance.  It was also agreed to investigate whether or not the Club needed separate Trustee Liability Insurance. 


3. Any Other Business

	Agreed:
	1. 
	GDH Constitution – arising from general discussion, it was timely to review the current Constitution and this will be considered further at the next meeting.  Any changes will require approval at the Club AGM (early 2011).


	Noted:
	2. 
	Happy Birthday – Many Happy Returns to Andrea Minshull from the Harriers!




4. Date of Next Meeting
	Agreed:
	Monday, 15 November 2010 at 8.30pm, in the Wheatsheaf.

The following items will be included on the agenda:

· Christmas Festivities, including tour of Howard Town Brewery

· The Constitution

· Awards to Club Members, especially reinstating award for “Notable Achievement”

· Championships 2011 – format, race selection etc


There being no further business, the meeting closed at 9.35pm
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